
Brave’s Parent Council

We strive to inspire shared
leadership among our educators,
parents, and community

through open and enhanced communication, unified collaboration,
and active fundraising in order to create initiatives that will enrich
our school climate and culture, and will promote a safe and
supportive environment where every student can flourish.

Our next meeting will be January 6, 2025, from 5-6:00pm in
the MS/HS Media Center.

Contact Janice Tiffany at jtiffany@tawas.net or Doug Livingston at
dlivingston@tawas.net with any questions.

We hope to see you there so together we can make a difference
in the lives of our students this year!
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